The following

<u>Closed Session Minutes</u>

were <u>approved for release</u> by

Kure Beach Town Council

on

Thursday, August 21, 2014 at a Regular Council Meeting

Please contact the Town Clerk if you have any questions



TOWN COUNCIL CLOSED MEETING MINUTES

May 17, 2011

COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT:

Mayor

Dean Lambeth

Mayor Pro Tem

Chuck Keener

Commissioner

Jim Dugan

Commissioner

Barry Nelder

Commissioner

Emilie Swearingen

Town Attorney A. A. Canoutas and Town Clerk Avery were in attendance. Purpose: Legal item

The mayor called the closed session to order 8:40 pm.

Mayor Lambeth stated he wanted to bring the issue or beach renourishment to everyone's attention. There is a short fall in the TDA funds and Raleigh is restructuring spending. Right now we don't have the authority to spend the TDA funds designated for beach renourishment. New Hanover County is going to ask Raleigh to use the TDA funds and we will get screwed.

Mayor Lambeth stated Carolina Beach's contract with the Corps of Engineers ends in two years. If Kure Beach runs short, we will be made to pay. We need to help Carolina Beach by joining with them and that will also help us.

The closed session ended at 8:48 pm.

Dean Lambeth, Mayor

Nancy Avery, Town Clerk